
NOTICE OF RISK LIMITING AUDIT 

Notice is herby given that the Risk Limiting Audit of the 

March 12, 2024 Presidential Preference Primary will take 

place at the Whitfield County Board of Elections Office, 

located at 205 N Selvidge St, Suite K, Dalton, GA, 30720 

on March 20th, 2024 beginning at 9:00 a.m. 

A full hand audit of one randomly selected Election Day 

Polling location will take place immediately after the 

completion of the Risk Limiting Audit.  


